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OcCALA POLICE DEPARTMENT

Blessings to all our citizens, specifically Pastors, Community Leaders, Parents and
our precious youth.

We are facing a crisis in the City of Ocala and Marion County that requires fervent
prayer and your presence to show unity and help in this senseless crime spree that is
affecting our communitics.

Within the last 30 days we have had numerous shootings that have resulted in two
children and an infunt being hit by bullets.

Stray bullets do not have respect for addresses, social status, economic status,
educational background, political status and the list goes on. But my point is none of
us are exempt from stray bullets.

[ am urging you all to please suppon a very important “Community Prayer Vigil” that
will be beld this coming Wednesday, September 24, 2014 at 6:30 pm to be held at our
Downtown Square located in the heart of the City.

Please support peace and this appeal for unity on this very important “Coramunity
Prayer Vigil” coming this next Wednesday. We need you.

Bigfsi Highest Regards,

arvella Haynes
f of Police
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